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April 8, 2009

Dear _____________,

On behalf of the Tobacco Free Colfax County Coalition, I would like to thank you for acting as a Cooperating Individual on 03-17-09 and 04-07-09, for the Schuyler Police Department as they checked businesses for their compliance to laws prohibiting tobacco sales to minors.

Enforcement of these laws is an important public health measure because each day in the United States an estimated 3,000 people begin to use tobacco.  Sixty percent of those are under the age of 18.  After young people finish the experimentation stage and want to quit using tobacco, they find it very difficult because they are addicted to nicotine.

We thank you for partnering with us in our efforts to prevent young people from initiating tobacco use. 
Ruth Mueller BScN, RN
Tobacco Prevention Coordinator

East Central District Health Department

Community Wellness Center
3806 Howard Blvd

(402) 563-9656

rmueller@ecdhd.com
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